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HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

Our PTA met on Tuesday night to vote on use of PTA funds and    
focus projects going forwards. It was agreed to fund the £2500    

shortfall for the replenishment of books for our library and to          
contribute £800 towards our summer science fortnight (15th May-

26th May). Thank you to all who attended and have contributed to the 
PTA and fundraising so far this year. It makes such a difference to 

the school and this allocated money will soon be benefitting our     
children. 

Having mentioned our 'Science Fortnight,' should you have a         
scientific background or profession and be able to contribute leading 
a workshop or activity/experiment with our pupils, we would love to 
hear from you. Please email the school (see below) with Science 

Fortnight in the subject line with any suitable contributions you could 
offer. 

We hope you found your parents' evening useful and you have been 
able to feed back the focus areas discussed to your child. It was 
good to receive such positive feedback about how well the vast     

majority of you felt your child was developing. 
On Thursday it was the 20th anniversary of World Book Day and the 
children took part in a range of activities to put books and reading on 

the map. Speed reading to a partner before moving on to another 
and deciding which book you liked best, don't judge a book by its 

cover (gift wrapped covers) read to decide if you would like to        
continue and favourite book reviews and related artwork all featured. 

Finally, we hope you have your dancing shoes ready for tonight's 
PTA disco. Just like during the normal school day, when dropping off 
and collecting, please do not drive to the school unless you have a 

permit. Please park away from the school and walk to avoid             
congestion and keep our children safe. Thank you to Mrs Mills, Ms 
Parkinson and the PTA members who have volunteered to help at 
the disco. As stated previously, children will only be released to the 
named adult collecting them. We hope you all have a great time and 

restful weekend. 
Best wishes Paul Miller  

ADVANCE NOTICE OF DATES 

Todd Waldock Memorial Run -     
Monday, 24th April am (reserve     

Friday, 28th April) 

PTA Summer Fair - Saturday, 24th 
June 

Sports Day - Monday, 10th July 
(reserve Monday, 17th July) 

Open Evening - Wednesday, 12th  
July, 5.30pm - 7.30pm 

EY1 

Gruffalo Trail                                                     
Wednesday,                                

8th March 


